2008-04-10: Report no. 06/2008: Memorandum of the Management Board of ING Bank Śląski on the intention to pay-out dividend from 2007 profit
Further to current report No. 4/2008 of 18.03.2008r. and report No. 05/2008 of 02.04.2008, the Management Board of ING Bank Śląski advise of their intention to propose that the General Meeting pass resolution on paying out the dividend from 2007 profit of PLN 152,217,000.00, representing approx. 25% of the net profit for that year. In the event of accepting the aforesaid proposal by the General Meeting, the dividend per one share will amount to PLN 11.70. 

This proposal of the Management Board is a compromise versus the Bank Management Board’s original plans and follows the suggestions and comments of the Bank shareholders.

The Management Board believe that the abovementioned proposal takes into consideration both the aspects relating to the assurance of the Bank’s security and its development and the expectations of investors. 

The Management Board also advise that the acceptance of the new proposal for distributing the Bank’s profit will result in changing the computations of the solvency ratio in 2008. The Management Board have begun to implement activities assuring the maintenance of the solvency ratio at a secure level when taking into consideration safety norms included in Polish regulations. 
At the same time, the Management Board of ING Bank Śląski emphasise the fact that the computations presented in current report No. 05/2008 of 02.04.2008 and in this memo have resulted from a conservative approach to the capital management. Pursuant to the Polish regulations, the bank’s solvency ratio may not be lower than 8%, and in line with the recommendations of the Polish market regulator the said ratio should be higher than 10%. 

